
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

   

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you will enjoy planting the seeds your child has brought home today. In doing so you are 

supporting our ‘Plant the seeds, save the bees’ campaign.  

In assembly we talked about our poster competition. Children have been asked to design a ‘Save the 

bees’ poster for a chance to win a cuddly bumble bee. It needs to be A4 in size and as creative as you 

want it to bee! The winning designs will bee copied and placed in our community to spread our 

message.  

Please can these bee brought to your child’s class teacher before this Friday 23rd May. The winners 

will bee notified in assembly on Friday afternoon.  

Thank you for your support, we cannot wait to see your bee-autiful designs! 

Mrs Bonnington and Mrs Wildgoose 

 

 


